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Welcome to The Vale’s  Newsletter, we hope you 

enjoy!  

The Vale 
Newsletter 

 



Birthdays we celebrated  

this month!  

              Sue                               Susie 

 

         Rusty                               Hazel 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Mother’s Day at The Vale 

We celebrated Mother’s Day at The Vale with a day of tea and 

cakes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

   

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

We had a visit from Keely, who gave us an afternoon of entertainment with her 

amazing singing. This was enjoyed by all the residents and staff, and everyone 

sang and danced along. 

What we got up to at The Vale this month…  

 



We also had some arts and crafts, as well as doing puzzles, and activities using 

balloons, rings and bean bags. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Up and coming Events at 

The Vale 

We have one resident birthday to celebrate in May! 

We will be celebrating May Day on the 5th. 

We will also be trying to do some planting outside 

with the warmer weather. 
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